
 
 

International Public Safety Association  
Launches a New Committee to Recognize and Honor Public Safety Line of Duty Deaths 

 
Goodyear, AZ, April 18, 2016  
 
The International Public Safety Association is pleased to announce its newest public safety committee 
established to honor our fallen heroes.  As an Association of public safety practitioners, the International 
Public Safety Association serves and represents those who risk their health and their lives in the service 
of our communities.  This includes deaths from traumatic injuries as well as sudden or chronic diseases 
that are attributed to the profession and as a result of over exertion or communicable disease.     
 
The purpose of the Memorial Committee is to establish a mechanism for announcing and acknowledging 
the Line of Duty Death of a public safety practitioner and to honor their sacrifice by displaying a 
memorial announcement and expression of condolences. The International Public Safety Association is 
currently accepting applications from Members who are interested in serving on this very important 
committee.  
 
About the International Public Safety Association 
The International Public Safety Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, was established in July 
2014 in the State of Arizona to bring the public safety community closer together by offering 
opportunities to network, cross-train, and build a stronger public safety community capable of an 
effective joint response to all incidents.  
  
 News and information are available at http://www.joinipsa.org/Media  
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